Hello Dance Families,

Please read below for our March Studio Updates. It has been a busy and FUN past few weeks as our competition classes started their competition season! We are currently up in St.Cloud for a solo competition. Good Luck dancers!

## Pre-3rd Grade Show (non competition classes) - THIS Sunday, March 10th

Location: Studio

**Drop Off:** Please drop off dancers in the small studio prior to entering the large studio for the quick performance.

**Seating:** We will have chairs set up for those who need seating. Otherwise, please plan on standing as the mini shows will last around 10 minutes each. Space will be tight but we will make it work!

**Class Uniform:** Regular costumes (same as winter recital)

Hair/Make Up:

Pre-1st Grade- hair is half up/half down and curls

2nd-3rd Grade- hair is in a dance bun

Make up- red lipstick and no crazy eyeshadow

<u>Click Here</u> to view performance times/arrival times (nothing has changed from what was previously sent out).

**Competition Classes:** WOW these kids are awesome. We are so proud of our dancers for their performances and the way they represent our studio. We are currently taking feedback from scoresheets, enhancing routines, and getting ready for Apple Valley!

-Apple Valley Competition fees have been billed to your account. Please log in and take care of this.

-<u>Click Here</u> to view the estimated Apple Valley Times (nothing has changed for the team competition since what was previously sent out).

**Spring Break:** The studio will be closed during Owatonna Spring Break which is March 25th-29th.

**Picture Week:** April 8th-11th. Adjusted class times and order forms will be sent out soon.

If you have any questions please create a separate email reply so nothing is missed in the mass email chain. Thank you for choosing JFK! Have a great weekend!

-Victoria and JFK Staff